
Parents' Meeting for Year 1 about Phonics 
Screening 3.00pm - Tues 17.4.18 

Dear Parents 

Year 1 Phonics Screening 

We would like to invite you to a meeting for parents to explain the process of the National 

Year 1 Phonics Screen, which takes place in all schools during June. 

If your child is in Year 2 and did not reach the threshold last year they have to re-take the 

screening again this year.  You are very welcome to attend the meeting.  

The meeting will be held on Tuesday, 17th April in Mrs Brown’s Year 1 classroom at 3.00pm, 

and I am hoping it will give ideas about how to support your child at home with this 

National Assessment.  

We look forward to seeing you. 

Yours sincerely 

  

J Hughes 

Phonics Co-ordinator 

 


